
You helped 
us prepare, 
now make it
complete.

 

Respond to the 2020 Census.
By participating in the 2018 Census Test, Providence County played an 
important role in helping the Census Bureau prepare for the 2020 Census. 
Providence County residents worked as census takers, talked about the 
importance of the census to the community, and responded.

Thanks to your support, we know the 2020 Census is ready for the nation.

Now, we need your response to make the 2020 Census complete.

Even if you responded to the test, you still need to respond to the 
census—online, by phone, or by mail. Beginning in mid-March, please 
respond online or by phone to ensure Providence County and Rhode Island 
are accurately counted. Some households will receive a paper questionnaire 
in mid-March as well. By mid-April, all households that haven’t responded 
yet will receive a paper questionnaire, giving you the option of responding 
by mail too.

Your response helps shape decisions about how billions 
of dollars in public funds flow into communities for 
schools, fire and emergency services, roads and 
bridges, and health clinics and hospitals.




